
OOB Ballpark Commission
Meeting Notes

Meeting of the Ballpark Commission at 7PM on September 8, 2010 at the Ballpark

The following members of the Ballpark Commission were present:
Dana Furtado
David Goyet
Lucien Huot
Mark Gustin
Mike Bouffard
Paul Crossman
Sheila Flathers

Minutes from August 9th were accepted
A vote was taken on the Mainely Motor Sports proposal and it was a 7 to 0 decision to remove it without 
prejudice. Paul will compile a response that will be emailed out to Steve Perry
A vote was takend on the proposed Skateboard Park and it was a 7 to 0 decision to approve the propsoal 
as long as it as located near the police department.
Dave Goyet has gotten with Jack Turcotte and given him two checks for the Ballpark. One for 261 from 
Dave and one for 775 from Dunegrass. These were from the May USCAA tournament 
Doug Ayott and the Commission members worked on a final proposal to be compiled and sent to Jack 
Turcotte to distribute to the Town Council. Jack will add these item to a workshop scheduled for Sept 
15th.
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